
Kayla won the Florida Society of
Environmental Analysts Fredrick C. Bothe
Scholarship for Environmental Studies. Along
with the scholarship, she was awarded a full
conference attendance in Daytona this Fall.

Just a few months after graduating high
school, I was hired by the City of Palatka as
a Water Treatment Plant Trainee. I worked
my way up through the ranks and served as
the Water Treatment Plant Superintendent
for the last five years of my ten-year tenure.
This week I started my venture with Putnam
County, FL as the Utility Systems
Superintendent. I chose the Environmental
Science Program because it offered a
deeper dive into the industry that I have
become so passionate about over the last
ten years. I can treat water to safe drinkable
standards with my eyes closed, but having
the opportunity to learn about just how
large of an impact water has on the world
as a whole is truly eye-opening.

Thursday, August 8, 2024
Below are the steps you need to take in order to participate.

 Cap and Gown: May 20th - June 13th

Graduation Application: June 11th 

June 13th is the deadline for your cap and gown order through
the Bookstore. To place your order, visit the online Bookstore
or stop by the FGC Bookstore in Building 14. If you order
online, there is an option to have your cap and gown shipped
to you (guest tickets will be included with your shipped regalia).
For students who choose in-store pick-up, a cap and
gown/ticket pick-up date will be communicated to participating
graduates. Contact 386-754-4320 or email
2062MGR@follett.com with any questions.

Already have a cap and gown? Notify us by June 13th 

Summer 2024 Commencement

Meet with your advisor to complete a graduation application and
submit it to the Office of Enrollment Services by June 14th. This will
ensure your name is included in the printed commencement program.

It must match the current regalia of graduates. In order to participate, you
must email tracy.nabli@fgc.edu by June 13th, so that we know you plan to
attend. 

Monitor your Wolves Email
Reminders and updates, such as when cap and gown orders may be picked
up and how many tickets you will receive, will be sent to your student email. 

Congrats! We look forward to celebrating your accomplishment!
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